
 
 

 

NVR-network in Vorarlberg/Austria established 

Following Haim Omer’s proposal at our conference in September 2013, two big social organisations 

in Vorarlberg, Caritas and Stiftung Jupident, established a permanent cooperation and built up a 

network of professionals interested in the implementation of NVR in their particular field. Due to the 

fact that almost 60 people wanted to join the network, six workgroups were established for an 

exchange of experiences with NVR. Currently 57 professionals from six different organisations, as 

well as some freelancers, are actively participating in the network. 

 

NVR-Wiki 

In order to support the knowledge transfer and exchange of experiences within the NVR-network in 

Vorarlberg, the „GfW-Wiki“ (GfW is the German acronym for NVR) was released in October 2014 . It 

contains collected materials and information regarding the NVR and offers a platform for 

communication and discussion for the network members. 

 

Teamcoaching 

Caritas and Stiftung Jupident both decided to implement NVR in their pedagogic concept. Therefore, 

in cooperation with SyNA most of the teams implemented an intensive coaching process in 2014, 

which brought the institutions a big step forward. 

 

NVR in schools 

In 2014 there were several enquiries from different schools regarding the „GfW Vorarlberg“-network. 

As a result of this some workshops took place with teachers, headmasters and other school staff. 

More workshops for 2015 are already booked. 

 

Contact us: 

Martin A. Fellacher, martin.fellacher@caritas.at, Ph. +43 664 8240122 

Jutta Gunz, jutta.gunz@jupident.at, Ph. +43 676 3335021 

Claudia H. Schedler, claudia.schedler@jupident.at, Ph. +43 676 3335038 

Website: www.gfw-vorarlberg.at 

  

 


